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6th November 2017
Dear Parent/Carer

To encourage attendance across the whole of Middlewich High School, we have introduced awards for attendees on a termly basis and at the end of the academic year.

I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate your son Kynan on his 100% attendance Award.
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